
Hi 

 

My name is Betsy and I am really looking forward to starting school after October half term. 

My mum is the Business Manager, Ms Langley and she says I will have lots of fun meeting 

lovely friendly happy children, who one day, will read to me. How exciting! Mum says 

sometimes I can give children cuddles if they’re sad to make them happy again.  

 

At the moment I am learning lots about how the world works and not allowed to come and 

visit you in your classroom, but would love for you to come and see me if you would like to. 

I love my ears being stroked gently, but my tummy is the best so sometimes I’ll roll over for 

you so you can tickle it softly. Like you, I’m learning new things too so when you come and 

see me, tell me something you have learnt in your class BUT you have to be very quiet and 

whisper, this is so I can practise listening to you when you eventually start to read to me. 

 

I will be 18 weeks old when I start coming to school, here are some pictures of me: 

 

 

 

If you have any questions, please ask my mum Ms Langley or Mrs Duncombe.  

I am looking forward to meeting you all soon! 

 

Love From 

Betsy 

 


